
 

 

Cancellation & No-Show Policy 

 

As your appointment time is reserved specifically for you, Island 

OB/GYN has a cancellation/no-show policy.  Out of consideration for 

Dr. Joseph F. Lang and staff, we ask that you notify us 24 hours in 

advance should you need to cancel or reschedule your appointment. 

Island OB/GYN will charge a $50.00 cancellation fee for missed 

appointments and late cancellations without 24 hour advance 

notification. 

We do understand that unanticipated events happen occasionally; 

emergency cancellations are handled on an individual basis. 

As a courtesy, Island OB/GYN will make an effort to confirm with you at 

least 1 to 2 days before your appointment; however, it does remain the 

patient’s ultimate responsibility to keep track of their appointments. 

 


